Translation of letter received from Messrs, Yamashita Kigen
KabushikisKaisha, dated 26th Sept.1935,
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Dear Sirs,

We beg to state with regret that our S/S "SAIKOH
MARU", which has been classed with your Society and having
been favoured with benefit and help a great deal, has now
been decided to withdraw from Cléss on account of our cir-
cumstances, The Classification and Freeboard Certificates
of same are enclosed herewith for cancellation,

Yours faithfully,

YAMASHITA KISEN K. K,
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